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Church Family Newsletter 2nd November 2020 

 
 
Dear Church Family, 
 
You almost certainly heard that the country is going into another lockdown.  To confirm, this means 
there will be no public services in Church on Sundays, but will rather be online.  You will be able to 
continue to use the church for private prayer when it is open. 
 
Sadly this will almost certainly include this Sunday's Remembrance Service and we are trying to do 
a fitting online Service to properly remember this Sunday.  Please pray that we would be able to do 
this important service well. 
 

 
Good news is our new office is being built today!   

We are hoping that a couple of people might be able to help us on Wednesday to paint it (before 
lockdown) - if you are around during the day and can help out... please let me know! 
 
 

Every Blessing, 
 
-Rev Brendan 


